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Ben:
My name’s Ben and I’m part of the Technology, Innovation and Research team here at Services Australia. 

The Aurora program served to me as a fantastic opportunity to try something new, get in my comfort zone, whilst getting new skills. 

A typical day for me involves working with my colleagues in understanding and exploring new technologies. 
I highly encourage people to apply for the Aurora program. It is a fantastic opportunity to do something new. 

Changing jobs can be quite stressful and can make you feel uncertain, and it provides all the support you need to transition to a job within the Australian Public Service. 
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